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Attendance week beginning  

24/9/18: 

 

Owls 93.3% 

 

Hedgehogs 100%  

 

Rabbits 98.1% 

 

1A 95.2% 

 

1B 95.8% 

 

2A 96.0%  

 

2B 97.2%  

 

3A 94.8% 

 

3B 96.1%   

 

4A 97.4% 

 

4B 99.0% 

 

5A 98.0% 

 

5B 100%  

 

6A 91.4% 

 

6B 98.3%  

Update next week on this week’s 

attendance. 
 

 

 

    Halloween Disco 25th October 2018 
Tickets are now on sale on ParentPay for the Halloween Disco. 

They will be available until Friday 19th October. No tickets can be 

purchased after this date, and there will be no tickets available on 

the door. Please ensure you purchase your ticket early to avoid 

dissapointment. 

 
Reception 4.00pm - 4.45pm COLLECTION TIME 5.00pm from EY  

Year 1-3 5.00pm - 6.00pm  

Year 4-6 6.15pm-7.15pm  

Tickets are £2.00 per child. This includes a hot dog, drink, small bag 

of sweets and a glow stick. 
 

 

 

Cars outside school 

Driving to school is a necessity for some families, and we understand 

this, however when driving to and from school we have to be really 

mindful of our actions. This week we have had reports of parents driving 

whilst being on their phones. This is so disappointing to hear, as we all 

know the safety risks driving whilst on the phone poses to ourselves and 

others. 

We have also had complaints from residents, who again have had their 

drives blocked. And had reports the staff car park is being used by 

parents. 

Water Lane and Manchester Road gets very busy in the morning and at 

the end of the day, so if you could park in one of the surrounding streets 

this would really help with congestion, and ensure everyone is parking 

safely. 

 Reception and Year 6 Height & Weight 

Questionnaires and opt out forms have been sent home with 

the children this week. These need to be sent back into school 

as soon as possible.  

Height and weight, for children in reception and year 6, is a 

national programme delivered by NHS staff. This will be 

measured in school in a few weeks, unless you choose to opt 

out. This is done privately, therefore the children’s height and 

weight will not be seen by anyone else in the class. 

     PLEASE NOTE OUR NEXT INSET DAY WHEN SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED – FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER 2018 

                             This is a trust – wide closure day to enable off – site training for all staff. 


